
Regulations regarding graduation sessions

It is undoubtedly a privilege to be able to use prestigious spaces such as those offered by
Sapienza University at particularly significant moments in university life.

Everyone can only enjoy this privilege if the buildings and the institution therein are respected.

This is why we ask for a sober behaviour during the celebration in the spaces of a historic
institution.

In particular, we remind you that it is prohibited

● putting up posters
● celebrating with sparkling wine, pastries, etc.
● throwing confetti or the like
● throwing objects outside the designated bins - organising “stadium chants”.

However, it is possible to photograph or film the various moments in the graduation session subject
to individual image rights.

If the above instructions are not complied with, the Faculty reserves the right to take steps to
identify those responsible and to initiate possible administrative, civil and criminal proceedings.

Order of the Faculty Council, meeting of July 16th 2012

The undersigned_________________________________________________________________

undergraduate student of the Degree Course in________________________________________

declares that he/she has read and accepts the provisions of the Faculty Council meeting of
16 July 2012.

Rome,___________________


